
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

WE ARE A NO NUTS SCHOOL! 
 

Please do not send your child to school with food and snacks that may contain nuts – this includes cereal bars and 
chocolate items (although children should only be bringing healthy snacks to school, such as fruit!). Some suncreams 

also contain nut oils – please check the label. Thank you for the support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Change of menu – Tuesday 6th May 
The kitchen will now be offering pork and vegetarian hot dogs on Tuesday 6th May. Please ensure you review your 

order for this day. We are aware that the chicken burger option is still showing online - any chicken burger orders will 
be changed to a pork hot dog. Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Birmingham Panthers Netball Team 
We were delighted to have some members of the Birmingham Panthers netball team on site to do some training with 
the children in Year 5. As a thank you, they would love to invite pupils to one of their upcoming home games - Friday 

9th May & Sunday 1st June at the Coventry Skydome    The team can offer a 10% discount with code CLAW10    
Groups can get 10% off when booking 10+ tickets and 15% off when booking 20+ tickets 

birminghampanthers.com/fixtures-tickets 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Talent Show Auditions 
 

Auditions for the talent show will be happening on Wednesday and Friday. Please ensure your child is well prepared 
as some children still seem very unsure regarding what they will be doing and for example, song choices. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

     

 

  

 

UPCOMING DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Date Year Event 

Monday 5th May All SCHOOL CLOSED (bank holiday) 

Tuesday 6th May All Class photos & Year 6 individual shots 
Wednesday 7th May Year 1 & Year 5 Class mass (9:30am) 

Thursday 8th May All VE Day celebrations – wear red/white/blue 

2nd May 2025 

80th Anniversary VE Day Celebrations 
A reminder that children may come to school wearing red, white and blue on Thursday 8th May as 

part of our VE day celebrations. They may also wear 1940s themed outfits if you already have 
appropriate items at home! As a mark of respect, we ask that children do not wear football or other 

sport team kits on this day.  #VEHAPPY 

W/c 9th June – Father’s Day Sales 
Saturday 28th June – Summer Sizzler 

https://www.birminghampanthers.com/fixtures-tickets/


  



 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  



  



 


